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         15th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that we have had 3 positive cases of COVID-19 reported since 

the start of term 2. None of these have been in the same class. The parents and carers of 

the relevant classes have already been notified but I still felt it was important for you to all 

be aware that we have seen this increase. 

We have recommended that if it is at all possible, the children in these classes take an LFD 

test before they return to school. This way we may be able to slow the transmission from 

those children who are not showing any symptoms but who may indeed be carrying the 

virus.  

Here is a reminder of the advice and steps currently being recommended; 

Lateral flow tests can be ordered online here Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral 

flow tests - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk), or collected from any pharmacy free of charge. 

If the LFD test is positive then you will need to get a PCR test to confirm the result. Your 

child should not return to school while waiting for the PCR result if they have had a 

positive LFD test or have symptoms.  

If your child does not have symptoms and has had a negative result on an LFD or PCR test, 

they are safe to attend school as usual. 

If your child has symptoms of Covid-19, a PCR test should be taken. The main symptoms 

are: 

 A high temperature 

 A new or continuous cough - this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, or 

3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste - this means they cannot smell or 

taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

 

I want to reassure you that the safety of our school community continues to be a priority 

and we are maintaining the ‘systems of controls’ around ‘prevention’ and ‘response to any 

infection’.  

 

Safety Control Measures Continue 

Hand hygiene 

 Frequent and thorough hand cleaning is in place. 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
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Respiratory hygiene 

 The ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ approach continues to be very important. 

 

Maintain appropriate cleaning regimes. 

 We continue to maintain appropriate cleaning regimes. Regular cleaning of areas 

and equipment with a    particular focus on frequently touched surfaces.  

 

Keep occupied spaces well ventilated 

 School is well ventilated but we balance the need for increased ventilation while 

maintaining a comfortable temperature. 

 We have recently received the Government provided CO2 monitors and these are 

in each classroom. 

 

Kind regards, 

AMKnoupe 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

  


